From: Shell

Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 11:07 AM
To: COSD, Redistricting

Subject: [External] Redistricting

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

My name is Shelley Brown and I've lived in Jamul for almost 10 years.

| would not like to see our community clumped in with South Bay as we are a very different type of community, and
have different needs and lifestyles.

Please leave us as our own district so we may be able to continue the rural lifestyle we have chosen, and have leaders
who support that lifestyle.

Sincerely
Shelley Brown
Jamul, CA





